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Climate Prediction Center’s Hispaniola Hazards Outlook  

     26 August – 1 September 2021 
  

 Heavy rains fell over southern Hispaniola during the past week; but drier weather is expected during the next week. 
                       

During mid-August, the passage of Tropical Storm Grace brought torrential rains over southern Hispaniola. 
Satellite-estimated rainfall showed totals in excess of 100 mm over southern Haiti and southwestern Dominican 
Republic. In contrast, reduced amounts with little to light rains were received, farther north, in northern Haiti 

and northern Dominican Republic. Climate monitoring for this past thirty and ninety days still exhibited wetter-
than-average conditions along the southern coastal areas of the Island, but drier-than-average conditions to the 
north, encompassing northern Haiti and northern Dominican Republic. The erratic rainfall distribution since the 

beginning of the season has already negatively impacted vegetation conditions over the dry portions of 
Hispaniola as depicted in the latest vegetation health products. 

For next week, drier-than-average conditions are likely to return over Hispaniola as little to light rains only are 
forecast over Haiti and the Dominican Republic. This forecast low rainfall amounts may strengthen moisture 
deficits and exacerbate poor ground conditions over many areas over the dry portions of Hispaniola. 


